
 

 

 

 

 

ROYAL ST. GEORGE YACHT CLUB  

END OF SEASON PURSUIT EVENT 2017 FRIDAY 1st SEPTEMBER 

NOTICE OF RACE 

 

All members of the George are invited to compete in the End of Season Pursuit 

Event in whatever boat they desire (but no Optimists, Mirrors or Fevas 

permitted.) Foiling vessels and cruising yachts are especially welcome. 

There is no entry fee to compete- but please enter your boat on-line at 

https://rsgyc.wufoo.eu/forms/rsgyc-end-of-season-pursuit-race/ before 30th 

August 2017. 

RRS 2017-2020 will apply. 

Racing area is on the waters North of Dun Laoghaire. Competitors are 

recommended to bring a DBSC course card and a compass. 

Class Rules don’t apply- put a trapeze on your Cruiser 3 or a Cruiser 1 spinnaker 

on your Glen.  

First start for slower boats will be at 18.00 hrs. and faster boats before 19.00 

hrs. Start times and ‘Sailing Instructions’ for all boats will be available on the 

club website www.rsgyc.ie at least 3 days before racing. Courses will be 

advised on VHF channel  

Very expensive and attractive prizes including the Shindilla Cup will be 

awarded to the friends of the management committee.  

https://rsgyc.wufoo.eu/forms/rsgyc-end-of-season-pursuit-race/
http://www.rsgyc.ie/

